Weera Thai Street Food LLC wwa
328 W Sahara Ave i
Las Vegas, NV 89102

September 7, 2024

Department of Planning
Business Licensing Division
495 S. Main St.

Las Vegas, NV 89101

Subject: Application for Special Use Permit — Full Alcohol On-Premise Service
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to formally apply for a Special Use Permit to operate a Full Alcohol On-Premise service at our
restaurant located at 328 W Sahara Ave, Las Vegas, Nevada 89102. Our business hours are from 11:00AM to
10:00PM. We believe that offering alcoholic beverages will significantly enhance our customers' dining
experience and contribute to the overall ambiance of our establishment.

Our restaurant is committed to promoting responsible alcohol service and ensuring the safety and well-being
of our customers. We have implemented comprehensive policies and procedures designed to prevent
underage drinking and overconsumption of alcohol, including staff training programs and strict ID verification
protocols.

We fully understand the importance of adhering to all relevant laws and regulations regarding the sale and
service of alcohol. To support our application, we have attached the necessary documentation, including our
business license, floor plan, and alcohol service policies.

We are confident that our restaurant will be a responsible and reputable establishment within the community.
We appreciate your consideration of our application and look forward to the opportunity to serve our
customers responsibly and legally.

Thankyou for your attention to this matter. Should you require any additional information or documentation,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Prachatouch Thonguthaisiri

Owner

Weera Thai Street Food 24-0458

peterweeragroup@gmail.com 09/19/2024




